August, 2016

Dear 3Vernon Student,
	Welcome and we are on our way to a fantastic year of helping each other learn.  We begin school Tuesday, September 6.  You can come to school by 8:30 and go to the gym that day.  School starts at 8:50 and we need to be ready to learn at that time.  The rest of the year, you can come into the classroom at 8:40 and follow out morning routine.
	I have had a wonderful summer sailing and volunteering at the Hingham Farmer’s Market.  I cannot wait to hear from you about your summer and your thoughts about the books you have read.  We will have book share in the first few days of school.  Also, if you have time, come to school with the name of an Olympic athlete that you admire.  Be ready to tell why you admire that person.
	You have received a letter from the third grade teachers with a supply list.  I will also have supplies ready for you too.  If you are able to come to the before school open house on Thursday, September 1 from 2:00 to 3:00.  If you are able to come, be prepared, I will take a picture of you for our job chart.  	Get ready, get set….let’s go!
	Sincerely,
	Mrs. Vernon
P.S.  I have a website that can be located through the East School website under teacher sites.  I will post this information there too.
[bookmark: _GoBack]P.P.S.  For school supplies I do like to top folding sturdy pocket organizer better than regular folders for homework because they last.
